LOS ANGELES FEDERAL CREDIT UNION

July 24, 1991

Mr. Tom Coleman
Executive Director
Family Diversity Project
P.O. Box 65756

Ios Angeles, CA 90065

Dear Mr. Coleman:

This is in reference to the National Credit Union Association's response
to our request to amend Article XVIII, Section 2.

For your information, NCUA advised us that the NCUA Board deregulated
the section of the bylaws concerning immediate family. NCUA informed

us that our requested change could be made by approval from our Board
of Directors.

I hope this information will be helpful to you. I am willing to discuss

NCUA's response to our request with other federal credit unions, if the
need should arise.

Very truly yours,

LOS ANGELES FEDERAL
- CREDIT UNION
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Kathleen A. Nixon
Asst. General Manager
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303 South Union Avenue
Los Angeles, California 90017-1199
213/484-8640



